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The	May	Meeting	of	the	Four	County	Career	Center	Board	of	Education	was	held	on	
Thursday,	May	16,	2019	at	6:00	p.m.	beginning	with	a	tour	of	the	2019	Senior	House	
Project.		

As	part	of	the	Treasurer’s	Report,	the	Board	accepted	and/or	approved	the	
following	items:	
	

• April	Board	Meeting	Minutes.	
• Financial	statements	and	investments	for	the	month	of	April	as	presented.	
• Appropriation	modifications.	
• Five	year	financial	forecast	and	assumptions	for	Fiscal	Years	ending	June	30,	

2019	through	2023.	
	

As	part	of	the	Superintendent’s	Report,	the	board	accepted	and/or	approved	the	
following	items:	
	

• The	resignation	of	Tim	Bowers	as	the	Dean	of	Students	due	to	accepting	a	
Supervisor’s	position.	

• A	“Three-Year	Contract”	for	the	following	administrative	staff:	
Ø Matt	Bogert	
Ø Tim	Bowers	

• An	administrative	“Four-Year	Contract”	for	Terry	Eis.	
• An	“One-Year	Contract”	for	Josh	Montgomery	as	“CBI	Instructor”,	effective	

August	12,	2019.	
• A	“Continuing	Contract”	for	Angela	Zetter.	
• Summer	Custodial	Workers	effective	May	2019	through	August	2019.	
• Public	Safety	Instructors.	
• The	following	donations:	

Ø A	“Monetary	Donation”	from	Gerald	Grain	Center	to	the	Drug	Free	Club.	
Ø Ten	“$10.00	gift	cards”	from	Marijene	Tomlinson	to	the	Drugs	Free	Club	of	

America.	
Ø A	“monetary	donation”	of	$260.00	from	an	anonymous	donor	for	the	FCCLA	

National	Leadership	Conference.	
• 2019-20	Textbooks.	
• 2019	Four	County	Career	Center	Senior	Class.	
• 2019-20	Health	Careers	Handbook.	
• Contract	between	Northwest	Ohio	Educational	Service	Center	Governing	

Board	and	Four	County	Career	Center	for	Speech	Therapy	Services	for	the	
2019-20	School	Year.	

• Vendors	to	supply	products	and	services	for	2019-20.	
																																																				
	
	



	
Under	Board	Committee	Reports,	the	Board	received	updates	from:	

Ø Directors	of	Career	Tech	Ed	and	Operations	
Ø Legislative	Liaison	

	
	
The	next	scheduled	meeting	involving	members	of	the	Four	County	Career	Center	
Board	of	Education	will	be	the	regular	June	Board	of	Education	Meeting	at	6:30	
p.m.,	on	Thursday,	June	27,	2019	in	the	Multi-Purpose	Room	at	Four	County	Career	
Center.		The	Finance	Committee	will	meet	prior	to	the	meeting	at	6:00	p.m.	


